BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
Tuesday, October 10, 2023 8:37 AM — Tyringham Town Hall, 116 Main Road

Board members present: James Consolati, Matthew Puntin and Michael Curtin.
Others present: Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

Treasurer warrants were approved and mail was read. Birthday cards were signed.

FLOOD PLAIN BY LAW — DOG LEASH BY LAW: The Planning Board held a hearing on the
revisions for the 2 by laws. The Board of Select Board unanimously approved the by laws as
submitted by the Planning Board.

PLAYGROUND PARKING: Mr. Bryce Dubois contacted the Town about cars parking on his
property for playground parking. Mr. Dubois doesn’t want liability should this become an issue.
The Board discussed the fact that the property in question is mostly owned by the Town. A
letter will be sent to Mr. Dubois and ask him to attend a meeting so this can be discussed and
explained.

113 MAIN ROAD: Jim Consolati & Matt Puntin will evaluate this property at their next meeting
on October 24, 2023. They will ask Noah Choquette to attend the on-site visit.




